
iPads at 

HEPS 

Level 5 iPad Program 

 

Dear Parents,  

As you know we are excited about the introduction of the iPad ‘as a tool to support 

learning’ at HEPS. Students may bring their iPads to school commencing day 1, 

Monday 13th April, in Term 2. Those students who do not bring an iPad will have 

access to the school’s iPads. Students will also continue to access and use other 

digital devices such as desktops, laptops and notebooks. 

Please ensure your child’s iPad Agreement has been returned by the start of the 

program.  

Here’s wishing you a Happy Easter and a relaxing time together with friends and 

family. 

Kind regards,  

Kitty Allard 

Principal 

 

http://www.heathmonteastps.vic.edu.au/

